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From: "Mary Ellen" <mango1870@charter.net>
To: <rbriggs@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: Thu, Nov 3, 2005 11:55 PM

Subject: Fw: Los Osos Sewer

Mr Briggs,

| wanted to forward you an e-mail that | sent.
————— Original Message -----

From: Mary Ellen

To: spotter@waterboards.ca.gov

Cc: kvega@losososcsd.org

Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2005 11:45 PM
Subject: Los Osos Sewer

Dear Water Board,

Why did you stop the progress on our Sewer?

PLEASE help Los Osos. | voted for the new Board, | voted "yes" on proposition B to move the sewer out
of town.

| am very disappointed in you, the State for rejecting your own offer to us.

My husband and | own three properties in the prohibition zone. We DO want a sewer, just not in the
middle of town. We do not understand why just the people in the prohibition zone need to pay for the
sewer. Our water and sewer treatment effects our entire town. The entire community should be
considered as one, and we need an affordable sewer. The prohibition zone boundaries should be
expanded. Why hasn't it been. Why don't you want us to have an affordable sewer.

Please help our new CSD Board! They do have "Good Faith" and represent the majority of Los Osos. | am
very proud of our new CSD Board, the previous Board was arrogant and would not listen to the majority of
Los Osos. We need a sustainable and affordable sewer.

Would you as individuals want a sewer in the middle of your town?

Let's move forward, please negotiate in "Good Faith" not "Bad Faith" as you have.

Sincerely,

Mary Ellen Sullivan Schroeder

Mary Ellen Sullivan Schroeder
Los Osos



